
To help the City of Houston (City) prevent and respond to
the impacts of COVID-19, the U.S. Department of Housing
and Urban Development (HUD) has allocated an additional
$310,778.49 Emergency Solutions Grant Coronavirus (ESG-
CV) funding to the City's Housing and Community Development
Department (HCD) as apportioned by the Coronavirus Aid,
Relief and Economic Security Act (CARES Act).

The Amended 2019 Annual Action Plan describe the grant
funds made available through the CARES Act that will be
used to help prevent and respond to the impacts of COVID-19,
and the following table shows how the new ESG-CV funds
will be allocated. The additional allocation will be used for
future emergency shelter activities to support facilities
that provide temporary shelter and future administration
activities to support the grant management and oversight.

Emergency Solutions Grant – Coronavirus (ESG-CV)

Activity
Original
Budget

Increase
Revised
Budget

Street
Outreach

$1,776,635.00
$1,776,635.00

Emergency
Shelter

$4,068,564.45
$279,701.49 $4,348,265.94

Homeless
Prevention

$2,740,488.00 $2,740,488.00

Rapid
Re-Housing

$17,426,491.55 $17,426,491.55

Administration $2,890,241.00 $31,077.00 $2,921,318.00

Total $28,902,420.00 $310,778.49 $29,213,198.49

View the Amended 2019 Annual Action Plan – October 2022
online at www.houstontx.gov/housing/. For any special
accommodations to view HCD's documents, please contact
(832) 394-6200 or hcdd@houstontx.gov.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or
landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-
Jeffries at (832) 394-6308.


